
FOSC Autumn newsletter 

What’s on this term? 

 Family Bingo Night—Monday 22nd October 5:30pm /Eyes down 6pm!  Bring your 
family along for a fun night!  We will have teas & coffees & a crèche set up in EYFS for 
children under 5… 

 Halloween disco - Tuesday 6th November 3-4:30pm for children of our school.  We 
will let you know when tickets go on sale! 

 Children’s Christmas cards—This work is already underway and we will let you 
know about ordering soon! 

 Christmas Fair—Friday 7th December 1:30-3pm Please put the date in your diary! 
Could you run a stall for us? Start collecting jam jars & filling with sweets for our Jam 
Jar stall! 

We are also hoping to run a Christmas movie & tea night for children so that parents can 
have some time to go shopping / wrap presents or just chill!!!!  Watch this space! 

Non-uniform days in return for raffle / tombola prizes:  

18th October & 30th November 

Thank you to those who attended our first meeting and AGM.  Following this meeting our chair is Ms 
Louise Martin—a huge thank you to Sarah Birch for all her hard work as Chair for the last 2 years! 

As the new Chair of FOSC I would like to offer a warm welcome to all new nursery 
and reception children and also to all grandparents/carers.  
 
My name is Louise, my youngest son has just started nursery in the Early Years and 
my eldest daughter came to the nursery and the school at St Cuthbert’s, she loved 
every moment and was very sad when she had to leave to go to Middle School.  I 
have been involved with the school for 5 years mainly as a Parent Governor however 
I am now volunteering to help support the school through FOSC in arranging fun, 
fundraising events for the school to be able to provide the children with more  
equipment and facilities.  
 
With your help we can do wonders for the school, the FOSC meet 
around once every half term and you are all very  
welcome, we have coffee, cakes and a good chat. Younger  
children and babies (we all like a cuddle) are all very welcome 
too!  

Even if you can only spare 1 event a year to help us it would be gratefully  
appreciated.  

You would be under no obligation to attend every meeting or event but it would be 
lovely to see you!  

 

 Help FOSC & help the children of St Cuthbert’s!  


